
Public Health Forum Announcement 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce the upcoming Public Health Forum titled "Enhancing Community 

Health: Strategies for a Better Tomorrow" 

Date: Saturday, November 25, 2023 

Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Location: Community Center Auditorium, 123 Main St, Yourtown 

This forum will bring together health professionals, community leaders, and residents to discuss 

vital public health topics. We will have guest speakers, interactive sessions, and opportunities for 

community engagement. 

Please RSVP by November 15, 2023, to ensure your participation. You can reply to this email or 

contact us at (123) 456-7890. 

We look forward to your attendance and to working together towards a healthier community! 

Sincerely, 

The Public Health Committee 


